
To:  Walworth County Zoning Review Officials 

From:  Fred and Judy Kmiec 

Subject:  Second CSM change request and Zoning change request 

 

I am writing this because we are unable to attend the meetings in person.   We have a married adult son 

and daughter who each have families of their own.   Our first CSM change request was driven by our 

son’s desire to raise his family on the same property that he was raised on.  And secondarily, to help us 

stay on our property longer as we get older, by being close by to offer help to us when needed.   We 

became very focused on his desire to build a home on the old homestead and then after receiving an 

attorney’s advice, realized that we were not considering our age and the need to consider estate 

planning.   This current CSM change request and zoning change request is the product of much family 

planning and family discussions.   We regret our mistake with our first request and any confusion and 

inconvenience we may have caused. 

Judy and I have lived on this property 33 years, raised our daughter and son here, and are now asking 

you to approve our requests, to enable us to pass it along to them and their families to enjoy as we have. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Fred and Judy Kmiec 


